
All pupils who have returned for a SIXTH YEAR 

must attend an important information meeting in 

the school PE Department during Period 2 on 

Monday 4th JUNE . This meeting will inform you 

about your S6 ‘Adventure Day’ on Tuesday 5th 

June. 

 

ALL CONSENT FORMS MUST BE SIGNED BY  

PARENTS/CARERS AND RETURNED TO  

MR CLARK 


